
 
 
 As a La Crosse city resident, lower Hixon volunteer, mountain biker, hiker and cross country skier, 
please do not permit mountain bikes access to ride on Birch Trail in lower Hixon. The trail is too narrow 
for both hikers and mountain bike riders to pass safely. It’s important the city retain some lower Hixon 
trails as hike only, especially trails with a spectacular view of the city. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Burns 
 


